
The Game and Fish Department should be managing our state’s wildlife, not voters and the ballot 
box or legislators.  This is an extremely dangerous approach to wildlife management.  Please 
vote no on SB 2137, and allow the ND Game and Fish Department to manage wildlife and 
wildlife diseases.  I am opposed to the use of bait and the congregation of deer the bait creates.  

Thank you,  
Blake  

 


